
Once Again, Lawyers Go Above And Beyond In ’18

PS&H attorney René Moniz was featured in the Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly year-end review highlighting
attorneys who gave back to their communities last year. René was recognized for her efforts to secure
$175,000 in Community Preservation Act funding and lead the revitalization of the Philip E. Lukey Community
Park in Wareham, Massachusetts. Lukey Park was rededicated to Major Lukey last fall on Veteran’s Day.

The project included relocation and rebuilding of a playground area along with the installation of new equipment
that meets current codes and standards. The project also saw the renovation and maintenance of a pavilion
that has already shown a significant increase in the use of the park for family gatherings, along with the
creation of a full-size basketball court. A walking trail and a new parking area will be completed this spring.

Click here to read the full article. (Subscription required)
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